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Save the Date 

 19th April – Return to 
school 

 

 

Try this at home!! 

We are making a Proud Peacock display to celebrate our achievements. If your child does 
something over the Easter holidays, of which they, or you, are very proud, please send in a photo 
to add to our display.  You can either send in a photograph or email one to 
epotts@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Story of the Week 

 

This week we have shared the story of The Little Red Hen. 

We made bread rolls, which the birds enjoyed eating, and 
talked about how to be a good friend.  

 

 

 

Feeling happy about something I have done 

or about something that belongs to me. 

“I am proud of my painting” 

 

Word of the week 

Wheat – noun – a plant whose yellowish brown grain is used 
for making flour 

 

 

 

 

Happy Easter! 

We have reached the end of a very busy half term! Well done 
children for coping so well with coming back to Nursery.  You 
have made us very proud! 

Have a lovely Easter holiday! Don’t eat too much chocolate!  

 

 

Notices-  

Please check the spare clothes 
in your child’s bag and return 
to school after Easter – thank 
you 

Please make sure your child 
has their name in their Birches 
hoody 

Home Learning Wallet please 
return on MONDAY.  

You may include: certificates, 
WOW stars, messages or any 
Easter holiday news for us to 
share in your Home Learning 
Wallets.  

Dismissal 

11:30 - Middle gates off car 
park 

12:15 - Middle gates off car 
park 

3pm- Nursery class gates.  

 

 
Shape of the week 

Rectangle – the loaf of bread in the home corner was a rectangle shape.  A rectangle has 2 long 
sides and 2 short sides. Look around you and see how many rectangles you can see. 

 


